
Town Board Meeting  
October 3, 2022, at 5:30pm 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Jennifer Bishop and John Crass were 

present. 

Public Comment: None 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$43,943.59 Equipment Fund - 
$114,110.31; General Savings Account - $328,267.01; Checking Account - $300,642.67; Cemetery Fund - $70,586.58; 
Re-Evaluation - $90,000.00; Capital Outlay $10,000.00; ARPA $123,099.40; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,515.06.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly Meeting on September 12, 2022, Hilgendorf/Bishop motion to approve. Motion 
passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 

A. Payment of vouchers #7964 through #7997 - Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
Permission was also given to the clerk to pay any additional monthly bills. 

 
Plan Commission: None 
 
Building & Grounds: None 
 
Waste/Recycling: Work has started on the roof over the compactors. 
 
Cemetery: Supervisor Hilgendorf will confirm that all cemetery records are up to date. 
 
Parks/Beach Report: Proposals will be put out to install a new septic system at Kahle Park in the spring of 2023. 
 
Road Report: 

• The town has a 50ft right-of-way from Essex Road to Ben Brown’s property on Halfmoon Lake Road; the town 
will be putting out proposals for tree cutting along that stretch. Cutting would take place yet this fall with 
shouldering being completed in 2023. 
• Tree cutting proposals will also be put out for cutting along Nokomis Drive yet this fall. 

 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:06PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


